
 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, by virtue of Sections 63 and 64 of the above Act, and with the consent 
of the land owner and in consultation with Thames Valley Police, Cherwell District Council proposes to 
appoint the following as a stand for the plying for hire for licensed hackney carriages during all days and 
all hours.  

1. Three spaces for use by Hackney Carriage Vehicles only at any time of day or night on the 
Pioneer Square Development, Bicester. Access and egress will only be available from 
Manorsfield Road. 

Any person, without reasonable excuse or a compelling reason, will be prohibited form causing or 
permitting any vehicle other than a licensed hackney carriage to wait in the area of the above ranks. 
 
A copy of a plan showing the proposed layout, may be inspected free of charge during normal office 
hours at The Council Offices, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, Oxon, OX15 4AA 
 
In addition, the plan is also available for inspection: 

Via the Council’s website: www.cherwell.gov.uk 

At one of the Council’s Link Points: 

• Castle Quay Shopping Centre Banbury* • 34 Market Square, Bicester* 

• Exeter Hall Kidlington* • Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury 

Each Link Point is open Monday to Friday from 8:45am - 5:15pm (* 10am Wednesday). The Link Points 
are also closed on bank holidays. 
 

Any person who wishes to make any objections or representations relating to the proposed rank may do 
so online at www.cherwell.gov.uk/consultations, by email to licensing@cherwell-dc.gov.uk or in writing to 
the Licensing Team, Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, Oxon, OX15 4AA by 
12 December 2013. If no objections are made within the 14 day notice period the proposed fees will 
come into force on 16 December 2013. 

Chris Rothwell 

Head of Community Safety 
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